
From:  Luciralia Ibarra <luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org>

Sent time:  04/16/2018 03:01:09 PM

To:  Cheryl Getuiza <cheryl.getuiza@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: [MEDIA INQUIRY] Info Request/Hollywood Center
 

Hi Cheryl,
This case was filed Thursday of last week. It has yet to be transferred to our office from the counter. Also, this will be an EIR, so
the process will be lengthy. We won't begin processing of the case until such time as we receive the documents necessary to begin
the environmental review. So to answer his question, the first step is the EIR, which will take at least a year. The EIR process will
need to run its course before we have any hearings. It's really speculative at this point to provide specific timelines.
-Luci

On Mon, Apr 16, 2018 at 2:57 PM, Cheryl Getuiza <cheryl.getuiza@lacity.org> wrote:
Hi, Luci,

Here's another one... any information?

Thank you!!!!

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Edwin Folven <editor@beverlypress.com>
Date: Mon, Apr 16, 2018 at 12:02 PM
Subject: Info Request/Hollywood Center
To: Cheryl Getuiza <cheryl.getuiza@lacity.org>

Hi Cheryl. I was hoping you could provide some information/application info for the proposed Hollywood Center project, which is
proposed near Hollywood and Vine near the Capitol Records Building. I am not sure of the exact address, other than the Capitl
Records building is at 1750 N. Vine St. I was also hoping you could provide a timeline about what’s next for the project, i.e.
hearings, EIR, etc. Please forward or let me know, and thank you very much, Ed.

 

Ed Folven

Editor

Park Labrea News/Beverly Press

(323)933-5518

 

 

 

-- 

Cheryl Getuiza 
Public Information Officer 
Department of City Planning
T: (213) 978-1203 | M: (213) 626-9294
200 N. Spring St., Room 620
Los Angeles, CA  90012
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-- 
Please note that as of April 9, 2018, Major Projects has moved to Fig Plaza: 221 N. Figueroa, Suite 1350, Los Angeles, CA 90012
New Phone Number: (213) 847-3634. 

Luciralia Ibarra, Senior City Planner
Department of City Planning
Major Projects
(213) 847-3634
221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA. 90012

http://www.lacity.org

